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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I hope you and your family enjoyed some time together over the October break. 

 
 

Hello Yellow Day / Foodbank appeal 

 
Thank you to all families who supported the #HelloYellow event, on the last day of term, 
supporting positive mental health. 
 
On the day, our young people were made aware of the excellent support services available at 
Harris Academy, should they require some additional support. 
 
I am pleased to share that we have raised an amazing £549.03 for Young Minds Charity! 
 
On the last day of term, we also collected a tremendous amount of tinned goods for the Foodbank.  Please 
see a copy of the letter, noted at the end of this letter, thanking our school community for our support. 
 
 
Digital Schools Awards (DSA)  
Following our recent validation visit by Jen 
McKay we have been successful in our 
application to become an accredited Digital 
School.  
 
A huge well done to our amazing staff and young people on achieving this award #TogetherWeAreHarris. 
Special thanks to the members of staff and young people who took part in the validation event.   
 
 
School extension 
You may have read that Dundee City Council have agreed to an extension to our building which will result 
in an increase in the school roll to 1500 young people.  This will allow our current catchment (including 
Invergowrie PS) to remain unchanged. 
 
As soon as I have more specific details, I will update you.  No timeline has been shared with me at this time. 
 
 
 

Harris Academy 
 
Barry Millar – Head Teacher 
Perth Road 
Dundee DD2 1NL 
Tel: 01382 435700 
 
Email address – harrisacademy@dundeeschools.scot 
Follow us on Twitter - @harrisacdundee 
 
Respect        Equality       Enjoyment      Achievement 
 
29th October 2021 



Late coming 
Since beginning our focus on pupil late coming at the end of last term, we have seen a sharp decrease in 
the number of young people arriving to school late, which is of clear benefit to our young peoples’ 
progress. 
 
If, for any valid reason, your young person may be late to school, please contact the relevant House Head 
or Guidance Teacher. 
 
I would like to thank you for your support with this improvement area. 
 
 
P7 – S1 Transition 
Over the course of next week, Mr Stewart will visit our Cluster Primary Schools in lieu of the fact that we 
cannot hold a P7 Open Evening yet, due to COVID. 
 
The dates are: 

• Invergowrie PS – Monday 1st November 9.15am 

• Blackness PS - Tuesday 2nd November 1.30pm 

• Victoria Park PS – Tuesday 2nd November 2.15pm  

• Tayview PS – Thursday 4th November 10.45am 

• Ancrum Road PS - Thursday 4th November 11.30am 

• Camperdown PS – Friday 5th November 2pm  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Barry Millar 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


